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Dear Sir/Madam 

   As I am a resident under Canterbury city council, I feel I must object to the proposal of 2,000 
homes at Blean Tyler hill and Rough common. 

    The proposals put forward say they will be sympathetic to the community and wildlife I beg to 
differ as Blean is one of the largest ancient woodlands in Southern England and houses much 
wildlife therefore by building a massive housing development , will most certainly destroy most of 
the wildlife and wild fauna , by just conserving a few pieces of land here and there will not be of 
any benefit to wildlife. 

 In real terms traffic will be a major problem as most people will not use public transport or walk or 
cycle if any distance from their home therefore creating more congestion on the roads with at 
least  another 2,000 cars entering Canterbury, traffic is bad enough already. More houses more 
use of water we are already a water stretched area and frequently have hosepipe bans. 

  All public services are stretched , if you need a GP Dentist or hospital appointments there is 
usually a long wait. Also have they considered that if anyone is rushed to hospital Canterbury 
does not have a main hospital and patients have to go to QEQM Margate or William Harvey 
Ashford and as both these two towns are having massive developments built as well how are they 
going to cope with influx from thousands of people from Canterbury. 

    Kind Regards 

 T.Allingham   
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